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Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Sports Award – we are really pleased to let you know that we 

recently achieved the Gold Award School Games Mark.  This 

award recognises all the sporting opportunities that we offer to 

children within the curriculum and outside of the curriculum too.  

Thank you to Mrs Mealand for leading P.E so well in school and 

thank you to staff and parents for their support in achieving this. 

 

P.E. Lessons – if your child has their ears pierced, then they need 

to be able to remove their own earrings for P.E.  If they are unable to remove their own 

earrings, then please ensure that they do not wear earrings to school on the days of 

their P.E. lessons.  If your child has had their ears pierced in the summer holidays and is 

not allowed to remove their earrings yet, then please send in some micropore tape for 

them to cover their earrings.  

Schools are not allowed to 

provide this for children.  

Thank you. 

 

PTA Disco – it is our PTA 

Disco on Thursday 20th 

October.  The KS1 disco will 

be from 4.30pm to 5.30pm 

and KS2 from 5.45pm to 

6.45pm.  Tickets are 

available to purchase on 

ParentPay.   

 

If your child is booked into 

Owlets on the day of the 

disco, then please collect a 

letter from Miss Jones to give 

permission for them to 

attend the disco.  Any KS1 

children attending Junior 

Sports Stars on that day will 
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be able to go straight from their club to the disco.  Please let their class teacher know 

the arrangements on the day. 

 

Named tickets for the disco will be sent home with the children.  Please ensure that your 

child brings their ticket to the disco as this ticket will be our way of knowing who is in the 

building. 

 

Teddy Donations – if you have any old teddies at home that you no longer need, 

please send them into our school office.  They will be used for our adopt a teddy stall at 

the Christmas Fair. Thank you. 

 

Owlets – if you have booked your child into Owlets after school and your 

arrangements change during the day, please call the office or text the 

Owlets number to let us know (07711048753).   We often spend time at the 

end of the school day trying to call parents whose children are booked into 

Owlets and the children are telling us they are going home with someone 

else.  In accordance with our safeguarding procedures, we can’t let the 

children go until we have received confirmation of arrangements from 

parents.   
 

 

Trim Trail – please ensure that your child is not using the trim trail before or after school 

as we are not insured at the these times. 

 

Data Collection – It is vital that we have up to date medical information and contact 

information for your child.  Each child should have brought a data collection sheet 

home with them last week.  If any information has changed please return the form to 

school asap.  If there are no changes to the information, there is no need to return the 

form. 

 

Individual Photographs – individual and sibling photographs will be taken on 

Wednesday morning in school. 
 

 

We aim to be approachable and work in partnership with parents, so if there is anything 

you wish to discuss, please do not hesitate to come and talk to us. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Claire Love 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


